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ROADS ACT 1993 TO 2015 – SECTION 75
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF HAMLET LANE, 
BALBRIGGAN, CO. DUBLIN
Fingal County Council has made an order temporarily closing 
Hamlet Lane, Balbriggan, Co Dublin, to facilitate permanent 
reinstatement works following ESB ducting installation.  It is 
proposed that sections of the road will be closed 09.00 to 16.00 on 
7th October and 8th October 2021. 
No submissions were received during the consultation period. 
Alternative routes available for vehicular traffic are as follows:-
Diversion routes:-
Diversion routes will be either (dependant on direction of travel):
•	 via Drogheda Street to Harry Reynolds Road to  

Chieftains’s Drive and back to Hamlet Lane or 
•	 via Hamlet Lane Link Road to Chieftain’s Drive to  

Harry Reynolds Road to Drogheda Street.
Residents will access their properties from the Hamlet Lane link 
road end.
Diversion routes will be signed.
Local access will be maintained at all times.
Fingal County Council regrets any inconvenience caused in relation 
to this matter.

Martina O’Connor, 
Administrative Officer, 
Balbriggan, Rush /Lusk, Swords Operational Area.


